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  Friday 6th June 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Reception/KS1 & KS2 Sports Week - including Barrow Sports Day 2024 (Weather Permitting) 
 
We are delighted to announce that Sports Week is back, and better than ever!  Sports Week will run 
all week from Monday 24th June.  
 
Sports Week 
This will be a mixture of our own staff and some local coaches hosting a variety of sessions for the 
children.  David Hall Tennis, Bury Tchoukball, Ann Holland School of Dance are just a few of the local 
coaches that will be offering their services to our school during Sports Week.  
 
Children will need to come into school every day in their Barrow PE kit.  On Friday 28th, children can 
wear a sports kit of their choice.  We will also be running a Swimathon to raise money towards the 
running costs of our fabulous swimming pool. 
 
Sports Day 
In the middle of the week, Wednesday 26th June 2024, we will host our annual Sports Day.  The 
timings for Sports Day are as follows: 
 

 Reception, Year 1 and 2 will start their competitions at 9:15am and finish at 11.00am. 
 

 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils will start their competitions at 1:15pm and finish at 3:00pm in time for 
the end of the school day.  

 
On the day itself, parents and family members are encouraged to bring camping chairs that can be 
set up in a designated area of the school field, to enjoy the track and field events that the children will 
be participating in.  
 
Please ensure: 
 
• Children have sensible footwear that fits securely.  Trainers are preferable. 
 
• Your child is well equipped, each day with sun cream, sun hat and a water bottle. 
 
We will send out a text message to all parents, on the day, if Sports Day needs to be cancelled due 
to bad weather.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Daniel 
PE Lead 

 


